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Dear Families,  

Here at Oxbridge Lane we pride ourselves in offering a diverse P.E. curriculum. We also aim to      participate (and hopefully win) as 

many inter-school competitions as possible. We are following the Sports Values of self belief, teamwork, determination, honesty, pas-

sion and respect. We focused on determination last half term and are currently looking at honesty in this half term.  Please encourage your children to be as 

active as possible as this is not only great for physical wellbeing but mental wellbeing too. The government suggest  primary school children are active for at 

least 60 minutes per day. 

 

In Year 2 the children absolutely loved dance and going to Willy 

Wonka's Chocolate Factory. It was great as that was their class 

read last half term. The children used their imaginations really 

well, they had fantastic rhythm and the looks of delight as they 

performed their dances was a pleasure to see.  

 

In Key Stage Two we have been entering lots of competitions including: cross country, scavenger, rugby skills and girls football . We have all 

being busy working on our gymnastics skills with Miss Bennett or dancing skills with Mrs Pybus-Price 

Y5 pupils went on a 

‘scavenger hunt’ using our 

mapping skills and orient-

eering skills as well as a 

fair amount of running! 

Some Year 3 and Year 4 girls attended 

a Wild Cats Football Festival at Stock-

ton Town FC. The girls participated in a 

range of football skill activities and 
they had a great time being   active. 
May be we have some future lionesses 

in our school!  

In Reception and Year 1 

In reception, we have been 

practising our balancing 

skills in gymnastics. In 

dance we have been learn-

ing dance    routines for 

nursery  

rhymes. We have just learnt 'Humpty Dumpty' and we 

had so much fun learning it! 

Y5 and 6 pupils are 

now trained up as 

‘Sports Crew’ and will 

be helping children 

across school get ac-

tive at playtimes and 

lunchtimes! 


